
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 12 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

[RHINELANDER – LINDA] DEAR STAFF AT WRVM. THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL, 

CONSISTENT DECLARATION OF GOD’S TRUTH. YOU ARE A PEACE IN THE MIDST OF LIFE’S 

STORMS. 2020 HAS CERTAINLY BROUGHT CHALLENGERS AND CHANGES THAT ARE BEYOND 

IMAGINATION OR EXPECTATION. GOD AND HIS TRUTH CONTINUE TO GIVE US THE STRENGTH 

AND WISDOM TO JOURNEY THROUGH THIS TIME. WRVM IS HERE FOR “SUCH A TIME AS THIS.” 

WE PRAY FOR YOU AS YOU CONTINUE TO CHOOSE AND PROVIDE PROGRAMMING TO EQUIP 

US ON OUR JOURNEY. THANK YOU. 

THESE ARE INDEED UNCERTAIN TIMES. SINCE MARCH WE’VE BEEN TOLD TO STAY HOME, 

TO SOCIAL DISTANCE FOR FEAR OF CATCHING THE VIRUS. NEVER WOULD I HAVE 

IMAGINED THIS HAPPENING WHEN WE SCHEDULED TO HOST IN CONCERT AMERICA’S 

NUMBER ONE FAVORITE GOSPEL MUSIC GROUP 3 YEARS RUNNING. BUT HERE WE ARE 

LESS THAN TWO WEEKS FROM THE CONCERT DATE AND IT APPEARS THAT PEOPLE ARE 

STILL AFRAID TO ATTEND. AS OF YESTERDAY WE HAD SOLD ONLY ABOUT 180 TICKETS. 

WE NEED TO SELL AT LEAST 350 TICKETS TO COVER OUR COSTS. AND THUS THIS 

CONCERT IS IN JEOPARDY OF BEING CANCELLED. IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO GO LET ME 

ENCOURAGE YOU TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS BY NEXT FRIDAY. YOU CAN DO SO 

ONLINE AT OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. 

THE VIRUS CAN’T CANCEL LETTER MONTH AND SO I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU THIS 

MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


